TO:          Trudy Gardner

FROM:    Kathy Rogers

DATE:      June 29, 2007

RE:           SBDM Regular Meeting

This is to inform you that East Hardin Middle School’s regular SBDM Council Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 11th, has been cancelled.

The reason for this cancellation was due to there being no business to bring before the Council and no individual or group wanting to address the Council.

Our next regular SBDM Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 8th, at 4:00 p.m. in the school’s Conference Room.

